














Relaunching International Education at UNO: A Strategic Plan, 2023-2026 

to support UNO's distinctive global branding. It also promotes important and logical synergies, 

such as between the Doi E's flagship UNO-Innsbruck (Austria) Summer School Program and the 

academically-focused Center Austria and its cohorts of Austrian students. The university should 

actively solicit and pursue new IC "naming" and revenue possibilities. Indeed, in Spring 2023, 

the University of Louisiana System approved the naming of the IC Seminar Room (Room 112) as 

the "Rosemary and Brunswick Deutsch Seminar Room." Similar donor opportunities exist for at 

least four other locations: the IC Board/Conference Room, the IC Student Lounge, the IC Patio 

and the International Center itself. The DolE should be able to leverage donors' eagerness to 

support specific programs and opportunities at UNO. 

• Stabilize relationships with international university partners. The DolE and, where

appropriate, the UNO Administration, should prioritize reaching out to international and US­

based university partners - such as the University of Georgia and the University of Innsbruck -

to assess and hopefully reaffirm long-term relationships that have ensured the success of its

programs.5 Partners from other "paused" programs, such as Drexel University and

SupAgro/lnstitut Agro Montpellier (France), should be queried regarding their attitude toward

possible renewed initiatives and collaborations.

• Clarify UNO's position regarding financial aid and summer programs. DolE staff report that

recent years have seen the reduced availability of financial aid for summer Study Abroad

programs, restricting UNO student participation. The DolE and UNO Administration should

together quickly ascertain how to best put financial aid resources to work for prospective UNO

Study Abroad candidates.

• Update internationalization/Global Engagement Reports. Major university reports from 1991,

2000 and 2015 helped the university to assess its resources and refine the international aspects

of its mission. A new report of this kind should follow in 2024-2025.

• Create a standing International Education Advisory Committee under the Faculty Senate.

Since 2017, the UNO Faculty Senate has twice assembled ad hoc advisory bodies to address

critical international education issues, issuing concrete recommendations each time. Given the

connection to UNO curricula and programs, and demonstrated investment of UNO faculty in

international education, and the Provost's embrace of shared governance, the Faculty Senate

should maintain an IEAC on an ongoing basis in order to consult with the DolE and the

administration about these vital matters. The IEAC has drafted a resolution to this effect for

submission to the wider Senate in the 2023-2024 academic year. (See Appendix 5)

Relaunch Phase One: Summer 2023-Summer 2024 

Five crucial areas need to be addressed during this period: 

5 UPDATE (as of August 30, 2023): Believing in the utility of high-level contacts between UNO and our counterparts at the 

University of Innsbruck, the IEAC welcomes the news that Provost Darrell Kruger traveled to Austria to represent our 

university and demonstrate our commitment during this crucial 2023 Summer School. 
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